
GPTLA General Membership Meeting 02/03/2024 

Attendees of this meeting include Gordon Howie, Lorin Lippert, Deb Lippert, Travis 

“Bud” Adolfs, Teri Adolfs, Mark Sanders, Lisa Sanders, Bill Dennert, Tammy Dennert, Marshall 

Paczosa, Cynthia Paczosa, Marlin Krump, Vicki Krump, Blake Batchelder, Terri Batchelder, Larry 

Mayer, Sonny Smith, Clint Tullos, Sharold Tullos, Jay Smith, Mary Smith, Chris Nix, Scot O’Bryan, 

and Candi Wineteer. 

The meeting started with the election results being read. Newly elected officers are 

Gordon Howie as president, Ben Krump as vice-president, Shawn Tobin as secretary, and Lisa 

Sander as treasurer. 

Gordon Howie gave the financial statement with $3781.42 in the bank account. Minutes 

from the October 7th, 2023, meeting read by Shawn Tobin. Shawn Tobin made a motion to 

approve, Lorin Lippert seconded, and it was voted to approve. 

Gordon Howie acknowledged Chris Nix and Bill and Tammy Dennert on their wins at the 

National Western Stock Show. Marlin Krump acknowledged Scot and Jodie O’Bryan for their win 

of the Jack Phillips Award from the Texas Longhorn Breeders Association of America.  

Marshall Paczosa brought up a discussion about holding a futurity in the future. After 

lengthy discussions, a futurity exploratory committee was set up. Members of the committee 

are Marshall Paczosa, Chris Nix, and Shawn Tobin. 

A beef sales discussion was brought up by Scot O’Bryan and is being spearheaded by 

Gordon Howie. 

Marlin and Vicki Krump volunteered to gather donations for a silent auction, which will 

be held during our shows in August. They also volunteered to spearhead the banner 

sponsorships. 

Shawn Tobin brought up a discussion about the August shows and a show budget. The 

need for a show committee was also discussed. It was decided to table this until the board 

meeting held right after the general membership meeting. 

Mark Sanders made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Scot O’Bryan, and was approved. 

 


